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meeting 7PM by Zoom 

 

President’s Message 

Dear fellow Kiwanians, 

This month ends my term as your President and I 

have enjoyed every minute. I deeply appreciate 

your support and guidance and sincerely hope I 

have lived up to expectations.  

 
We have experienced tremendous growth and 

added some highly talented professionals who 

are contributing a great deal to our Kiwanis 

family! 

 

We stood strong and flourished throughout the 
pandemic by truly embracing the new 
technologies in all our fundraising and 
communications. I am proud and honoured to 
have been President of this amazing Club!  
 

It is with confidence that I pass the torch to my 
good friend and great Kiwanian Jag to lead us 
through the next term as President. Let’s all give 
him our full support as we continue to grow and 
help more children. 
 

In service, 

Andy Sarrasin 

 

 

Kiwanis Lakeshore 
 

Tonight’s agenda:  
Reports on… 

• the golf tournament 

• funding 

• finance 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
Paulette Zielinski – Sept 4th 
Chantale Théroux – Sept 30th 

 
Kiwanis anniversaries 

  Rae and Andy Sarrasin – Sept 6th, 1969 
  
  Next dinner meeting: October 6 @ 7pm 
  Next board meeting: October 11 
  Next luncheon meeting: October 20 @ 1pm 
 

 

SEND YOUR NEWS AND PICTURES TO: 
Andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca 
Kiwanis Club of Lakeshore Montreal, 
34, 34th Avenue, Lachine, Quebec H8T 1Z2 
(514) 620-9270 www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca

mailto:Andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca
http://www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca/
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This year’s annual Lakeshore Kiwanis Golf Tournament was a great success! With a record number of golf 
participants, tasty food and fantastic entertainment by Matt Mardini! We are eternally grateful for all of our 
volunteers (David Collette, Banu Kunas, Carmen Piccitto, Yvonne Quintyn and Sean Warash) as they were 
crucial in allowing this event to run smoothly! Below we have included a few pictures that were taken by 
amazing photographers (Benjamin Bedard and MOEtreal) who graciously donated their time. 
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